
From: Peggy Longley <peggylongley@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 8:16 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Fw: Pemi Climate Coalition - PUC energy efficiency plan 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
I have heard that the 'Energy Efficiency Plan' is under attack by the House GOP.  I think this 

would be a huge mistake in this time of pandemic to not follow through. There is no room for 

partisanship. 

 

I support the energy Efficiency Plan. 

 

Margaret and Mark Longley 

North Country Farm 

86 North Sandwich Road 

Sandwich, NH 

603-284-6294 
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